GET Committee
“

From: Lori Teragawachi <loritakako@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2019 10:49 AM
To: GET Committee
Subject: Support Marc Takamori as Director of Transportation (GET-1 (10))

Dear Council Members, .

This email testimony is to express my support Marc Takamori as Director of Transportation. He has been with the
County of Maui, Department of Transportation for the past 11 years and is fully aware of the departments
challenges and opportunities. With Marc’s leadership- great things can continue to happen for our County. For
FY2018 he was also awarded Employee of the Year for the Transportation Department. He is dedicated, trustworthy,
and passionate about his work - the type of leader we want in Maui County.

Please confirm Marc Takamori for Director of Transportation.

Sincerely,

Lori Teragawachi, EdD

88 Maka Hou Loop

Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Sent from my iPhone



